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our academic theme birthday parties

newsletter

Special Activities! 
February 17th – Sunshine House Garden 
Project!  We welcome spring with our 
children planting seedlings and hopefully 
help them grow by tending to them on a 
weekly basis.  This will be a continuing 
weekly project to encourage and inspire 
our kids to care for our environment and 
learn responsibility even at their tender 
age.  This will also double as a Family Day 
where all you parents are invited to plant 
some seedlings with your child!  Details 
to follow. 

February 24th - Sunshine House Go Go 
Go!  A mini parade where kids will show 
off their little “rides” and celebrate the 
day with activities that reflect the 
month’s academic theme – 
transportation. 

 

For our February academic theme – we 
are on the move with the different modes 
of transportation and the terrain.  It’s 
going to be another fun- filled and 
informative month especially because of 
how children feel about “Lighting 
McQueen!” – but we are not just focusing 
on cars but all transportation in general. 

February 17th – Birthday Celebration 

       *** Celebrants’ info 

Minh Khiem (boy) – 17th Feb 2011 

German Galiy (boy) – 10th Feb 2010 

Tuan Minh (boy) – 10th Feb 2014 

Hai Phong (boy) – 17th Feb 2012 

Khanh Nhi (girl) – 17th Feb 2012 

*** As always, we would like to invite the 
family of the February celebrants to join 
us as we celebrate this special occasion.  
Please don’t forget to double check 
everything you need to prepare before 
the party!  

What to prepare:   

(1) Birthday cake for your child. 

(2) One (1) exchange gift for each of the 
other celebrants for the month!   

(3) Six (6) of your child’s photos on or 
before 11st of February 


